
 

 

Year 10 students will be working toward completing the final round of subject 
selection for Year 11, 2026. The portal will close at 5:00pm today (Wednesday 6 
August). 

 

Should you have any further queries regarding this process, please contact: 

Year 10 Coordinator, Mrs. Patricia Billman (Patricia.Billman@tccr.com.au) or me, 
(Rachele.Belz@tccr.com.au).  

 

SET Plan interviews will commence shortly. Students will receive notification of a 
meeting with a TCC staff member. Those who have indicated interest in enrolling in 
TAFE will meet with Pathways Officer, Mrs. Charlene McKenzie.  

 

If you wish to join the SET Plan interview with your child, please contact me so I can 
make the appropriate arrangements. Meeting times can be within or outside of 
school hours to suit your schedule. 

 

 

Subject selection for current Year 7, 8 and 9 students will commence on Friday 15 
August via a unique link sent to each student’s school email address. 

 

To learn more about the process, please watch the relevant video: 

 Year 8 & 9 Subject Selection for 2026 (4 min) – for current Year 7 & Year 8 
students 

 Year 10 Subject Selection for 2026.mp4 (6.5 min) – for current Year 9 students  
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During the video, I make reference to the Curriculum Handbook which lists all of 
the subjects students can study and information about them (summary is on p.16). 

Please note that if some electives do not have enough students choose them, they 
will not be offered in 2026. This is why we ask students to choose ‘reserve’ subjects. 

 

Students will be provided with time in one of their upcoming core lessons to watch 
the video, engage with the Curriculum Handbook and ask questions. 

 

Should you have subject specific questions, please contact the relevant Academic 
Dean: Academic Deans | The Cathedral College Rockhampton 

 

For general enquiries, please contact: 

Year 7 & 8:  
Assistant Middle School Coordinator, Mrs. Jacinta Ramsey 
(Jacinta.Ramsey@tccr.com.au)  

Year 9:  
Year 10 Coordinator, Mrs. Patricia Billman  
(Patricia.Billman@tccr.com.au) 

 

 

Kind regards, 
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